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	 The president of the Student Bar Association is a high honor and important responsibility. I 
am not only prepared, but excited to be considered for this position. For those of you who do not 
know me, I am a 2L full-time day student at MSL. I hold a B.S. in Neuroscience and a M.S. in 
Healthcare Administration. With my legal education, I aim to focus on Health Law and working on 
policy that creates a more inclusive and efficient health care system. A more inclusive and 
efficient SBA is also what I hope to bring to the student body as the President. 

	 In order to achieve these goals, I would utilize my leadership and organization skills honed 
through professional experience with the District Attorney’s Office and other prominent law firms 
in the Boston area to conduct efficient meetings with order and resolutions, respond timely to 
issues and concerns, and deliver prompt executions of the resolutions decided upon by the 
association. Should I be elected, becoming a liaison that supports the student body, enhances 
faculty relations and tackles major issues that hinder student success would be a priority. 
Through school-sponsored functions and making myself available for first-year orientation and 
beyond, I would be a familiar face that students would feel comfortable coming to for answers 
and solutions. 

	 Specific objectives I plan to implement include:

	 	 - Wellness Support Program;

	 	 - School-Sponsored Functions, Clubs and Sporting Events created around student 			 		

	 	 	 surveys to create a sense of school pride and unity; 

	 	 - Sub-committees that have specific focuses on student success; and

	 	 - Panels of professors and legal professionals to generate an open forum for questions 
	 	 

	 	 	 regarding expectations, school offerings, networking and planning for post-

	 	 	 graduation opportunities

	 Law school is no small feat, and I believe that together we can make it a memorable and 
successful experience. I hope you share my goals for an even better MSL. I also look forward to 
being back in person so I can meet even more of you! When it is time to vote, I encourage you to 
choose Taylor Mace for SBA President.















